
Webmineral Advertiser

1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2006 08:29 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: new Brazilian minerals

Greetings:

I have just posted over 125 specimens from the recent trip I made to Brazil.  There is 
also a report on what we saw while down there with many pictures.

To see what is new visit:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/new.html

To read the report visit:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/brazil/brazil.html

If you want to be removed from this list visit:

http://www.trinityminerals.com/email.shtml

There you can add or delete your email address from the various email lists that I use.

Also, in case you were wondering, I will not be attending the Denver Show this year due to
scheduling conflicts.

Thanks for your interest,

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co


